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Dean David H. Stull cordially invites you and a guest to a

Concert in Honor of
Emeritus Professor of Flute Robert Willoughby

Saturday, October 15, 2011
4:00 PM
Warner Concert Hall
Oberlin Conservatory of Music

77 West College Street
Oberlin, OH 44074

A reception will follow at the Dean’s residence
242 Shipherd Circle
Oberlin, OH 44074

Please RSVP to conservatorvofmusic@oberlin.edu
by Monday, October 3, 2011
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